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Livingstone House has been given the green light to start a new "Young adults spiritual community"
where the building will return to its original purpose as a haven for young members to study, form life-
long bonds and foster a culture of creativity under our True Parents.

The River South Pastor will be involved with the spiritual well-being of the community whilst focused
efforts to restore the house through business income will be under the guidance of the newly formed
Livingstone House management team.

The community will be organised to provide a good study environment with high-speed full fibre internet
as well as quiet study areas. There will also be public areas for gatherings, entertainment, music, and sport
for the resident community.

Single and double rooms are now available for students and young adult members to participate in this
pioneer project as long-term (annual) and short-term (monthly) residential agreements are now available.

If you are a student or young adult wishing to study or live in London and participate in this community,
please contact either Clive P. (clivepollitt@ aol.com, Adza M. or Saoirse M. via social media.




